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Communication received from the Permanent 
Mission of the Republic of Turkey to the Agency 

concerning the amendments of Article VI and 
Article XIV.A of the Statute 

 
 

 

 

The Director General has received a letter dated 16 January 2006 from the Resident Representative of 
the Republic of Turkey stating that the Republic of Turkey has met all requirements for entry into 
force of the amendments of Article VI and Article XIV.A of the Agency’s Statute.  
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